
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, October 18, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Love Your Fall Harvest  
 Popcorn Chicken  
 Cheese Pizza  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Ryan Dowling  
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. WE’RE BACKKKKK! From the company which brought you last year’s Into the Wood Jr 
the Musical, the D105 Theatre Guild is back in action! If YOU are interested in picking 
this year’s jaw dropping and star studded performance, we will be meeting today in Ms 
Quinn’s room, 102A after school until 4pm. If you have any questions, please see Ms 
Quinn or Ms Lansford!  

 

3. This Friday during lunch we will be having our first PBIS store of the year, so remember 
to take your tiger stripes.  

 

4. Attention GAC Members, we will be meeting in Mr. Sullivan’s room today to continue 
working on Red Ribbon Week and The Halloween Dance.  We need as much help as we 
can get!  Please see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 
 

5. There will be an Early Act meeting on Tuesday, October 23rd before school at 7:45 in 
room 109. We will be discussing our upcoming Change War Project. Please see Mrs. 
Rupert if you have any questions.  
 

6. Attention adventurers!!!   Have you missed any RPG Club meetings and need to catch-
up on building your character?  Well, you are in luck!  We will meet after school TODAY 
in the computer lab for an RPG Club make-up meeting!  Bring your character sheets and 



chromebooks to get caught up.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  
See you after school today in the computer lab! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


